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NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS   

ARE ALWAYS NEEDED AND WELCOME.  
IF YOU’RE INTERESTED IN HELPING,  
PLEASE COME ALONG TO ANY OF OUR 
MEETINGS, OR JUST GET IN TOUCH.  

WE’D PARTICULARLY LIKE TO HEAR FROM BOTH  
OUR YOUNGER AND MINORITY RESIDENTS. 

K R A  W E B S I T EK R A  W E B S I T E  
  

www.kirkbarrow.org.ukwww.kirkbarrow.org.uk  

    

for all our news, events,  

contact details  

and lots more info. 

TRAFFIC/HIGHWAYSTRAFFIC/HIGHWAYS  

There are now double 

yellow lines at some of 

our junctions to stop 

obstructive parking.  

Having traffic lights at 

the junction of Glebe & 

Milnthorpe Roads is 

feasible but CCC has 

had to defer it for 

now, along with moving 

the ’bus stop at the 

top of Echo Barn Hill. 

DEFIBRILLATORDEFIBRILLATOR  
    

  

  
  

Thanks to funding from 

Cllr Alvin Finch,  

Cllr Geoff Cook and 

South Lakes Housing, 

Kirkbarrow residents 

will soon have  

24/7 access to  

a Defibrillator,  

should this be needed 

after ’phoning the 

emergency services.  


